September 16, 2008
Doug Brannagan, Treasurer

Grande Communications Networks, Inc.

401 Carlson Circle

San Marcos, Texas  78666

RE:  Docket UT-081115

Dear Mr. Brannagan:

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (commission) has not received your penalty assessment payment of $100. On July 7, 2008, the commission issued you a $100 penalty for failure to file the 2007 annual report timely (copy enclosed). 
If we do not receive your $100 penalty payment by September 30, 2008, the commission will consider additional sanctions. In addition, we will refer the matter to the Washington State Office of the Attorney General for collection.
If we receive your payment postmarked no later than September 30, 2008, we will not seek a fine or move to revoke your registration.

For questions regarding this matter, please contact Sheri Hoyt, Compliance Investigator. Ms. Hoyt can be reached at (360) 664-1149 or by e-mail at shoyt@wutc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

David W. Danner
Executive Director and Secretary
Enclosure







